
NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

DRAFT MS4 ANNUAL REPORT AVAILABLE  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Stony Point has prepared its annual Municipal Separate Storm 

Sewer System (MS4) annual report for 2025 and remains in compliance with the requirements of this 

program.  This draft is available on the Town’s Stormwater Management Page of the website along with 

supporting documents and general information about the MS4 Stormwater Management Program.  Any 

questions or comments on these documents can be provided to the Town Clerk’s office or through the 

Town’s Stormwater Hotline (845) 786-2300.   All comments will be responded to in writing as required.  


